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Please donate to support 
families in our community 










By Eftpos/Cash at

 68 Aorangi Street, Feilding




By Internet Banking on

03 0626 0631496 002

www.manchesterhouse.co.nz

Covid response
award

Jo & Nick opened Salt & Honey in 
Feilding in July 2022. They sell a variety
of clothing and unique gifts. Prior to
Christmas 2022, they offered to sell a
range of men's and women's T-shirts and
unisex sweatshirts, in an endeavor to
raise money for Manchester House. The
ethos of Manchester House assisting
anyone who walks through our 

Salt n Honey continual
support of Manchester

House

doors, appealed to Jo and Nick and as their business is well
supported by this community, they wanted to give
something back in return. Every sale of the goods above
returns a percentage to Manchester House to assist with the
work we undertake here in Feilding.

 Thank you Salt & Honey 

Manchester House recently received from
the Prime Minister an award and pin in

recognition of our service in support of the
national Covid 19 response.  Manchester
House staff left their normal jobs to pack
and deliver Covid food parcels and care
packs for the elderly in our community.

We all appreciate the recognition for our
hard work over this difficult time.

Welcome to our 27th issue of our Newsletter.
Wow we are already nearly half way though the year.

Grab a cuppa sit down relax and enjoy 
 Manchester House's news.






With winter at our door
Manchester House Op Shop
has you covered!
From beautiful wool Blankets to merinos to
 layer up on those cooler mornings!
Our winter stock has been flying out the door.
If your wardrobe is over due for a clean out
please think of us for your next donation!
 I hope you’ve seen our new truck out and about for those 
bigger donations we pick up and deliver!
               Phone our shop on 06 324 5434 96 Fergusson Street 
We look forward to seeing you.      Thank you for all your support!

Community garden is
under way

Manchester House, in partnership with
Rotary, have commenced a new undertaking

to establish a community garden. The
intention of the garden is to provide fresh

fruit and vegetables for 

people in our community who are struggling with the cost of living. The first part of the

project is to clear the site of years worth of debris and this was done recently by
volunteers. The next phase is to establish the garden beds and we are grateful to Bunnings

Feilding who have provided us with tools etc.. 

What's on @ the Senior Hub?




